
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE Oneida County Planning & Zoning 
Committee will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, July 11, 2012 at 2:00 p.m. 
in Committee Room #2, Oneida County Courthouse, Rhinelander, WI  54501 on 
the following: 
 
Conditional Use Permit Application by the Town of Woodruff for outdoor 
activities such as, but not limited to:  Farmers Market, Craft Show, Car Show, 
Fireworks, Ice Skating Rink, Entertainment, Live Music, etc. on property 
described as part of NE SW, Lot 1, CSM V14 P3281, Section 1, T39N, R6E, at 
1418 1st Ave., PIN WR 4-1, Town of Woodruff. 
 
Copies of the foregoing documents are available for public inspection during 
normal business hours at the Planning & Zoning Office, 415 Menominee St., 
Minocqua, WI or call 715-356-7316.  The Oneida County Zoning and Shoreland 
Protection Ordinance is available online at www.oneida.wi.gov. 
 
Anyone having interest may attend and be heard.  Interested parties who are 
unable to attend may send written comments to the undersigned. 
 
Dated this 21st day of June, 2012. 
 
 
 
/s/Scott Holewinski, Chairman 
Oneida County Planning & Zoning Committee 
PO Box 400 
Rhinelander WI  54501 


